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	Text1p13: 
	Text2p13: class
newsletter
	Text5p13: mark your calendar
	Text3p13: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap13: What a great school year we are having!! I can't believe we are in the month of November. Thank you for all of your help with your child at home each night with their Math homework and also reading their Guided Reading books . They are all so amazing and learning so much every day. If you already haven't responded to my Remind about which conference you prefer, will you please 
let me know . Thank you !!
	Text5ap13: Wed 11/2 -After School Clubs
Tues. 11/8 - No School -Election Day
Wed. 11/9 - Last After School Club
Tues. 11/5- Hot Lunch
Thurs. 11/17- Picture Retakes
Mon. 11/21- Thanksgiving Celebration and Parent Teacher Conferences
Tues. 11/22- No School - Parent Teacher Conferences
Wed. 11/23-Fri. 11/25- NO SCHOOL
             
              HAPPY THANKSGIVING!1
	Text4p13: What we're learning
	Text6p13: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap13: Reading - We are reading Narrative Nonfiction stories and students are learning the life cycle of salmon and an eel. 
 
Phonics - Blends, digraphs, and silent E
 
Math - We are learning about symmetry and different ways to add more than 2 numbers. 
 
Social Studies - We are learning about the 7 continents and 5 oceans. They love singing the continent and ocean song every day. Please ask them to sing it for you!!
	Text6ap13: We have one birthday to celebrate this month. 
 
Jasmine - 11/7
	Text7p13: contact me
	Text7ap13: If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via Remind APP or email me at ephilip@ahsd125.org.


